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August 6, 2024 

Cori Henderson, Triumph Gulf Coast Project Manager 

 

Hi Cori, 

I would like to request that we change the name of Project “JOE” to Project “SPINNER”. This 

change request is due to potential conflicts of interest with an existing developer in Bay County, 

Florida. Thank you for your flexibility and understanding with this project name change request.  

We look forward to working with you on this exciting project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Becca Hardin 

President, CEO,  Bay Economic Development Alliance 

 

CC:  Parker McClellan, Executive Director Northwest Florida Beaches International Airport 

        Jennifer Conoley, President, CEO Florida’s Great Northwest 
 


